
Stopsley High School’s Weekly Newsletter 20/04/2018 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to our new weekly newsletter. 

We hope that this will provide you with  regular up to date information that you can easily find on 

our website. 

We will keep you posted on our School Improvement Plan and the progress we are making and 

give you up and coming dates of events and meetings so you do not miss anything.  

Our Parent Voice Group tell us that a regular electronic newsletter would be a good way to keep 

you informed. Please let us know what other information you would like to have included each 

week.  

Please note that, due to a miscalculation, an extra day has been inadvertently added to this 

academic year.  To rectify this, we will be finishing the summer term a day earlier, on Thursday 

19th July.  

Have a good weekend. 

Karen Johns 

FOOTBALL 

Year 7 boys v Denbigh - won 9-0 

Year 7&8 girls v Icknield - won 4-3 

Year 9 boys v Putteridge - won 5-3 

Year 9&10 girls v Icknield - lost 4 -2 

 

Watch this space! Fixtures to be 

announced shortly. 

PE RESULTS PE FIXTURES 

Revision tip for the week: 

Start early! If you begin revising weeks, even months before the exam, you’ll be  

giving your brain more time to take in the information. 

Stopsley Weekly 

 

BRITISH VALUES 

 

Democracy 

 

Individual Liberty 

 

The Rule of Law 

 

Mutual Respect 

Tolerance and Respect 

of Opinions and  

Diversity 

Our Value for the 

Month: 

Positivity 

Corinth: 

18402 

Olympia: 

18449 

Delphi: 

22954 

Hellenic: 

22571 

HOUSE POINTS BOARD 



ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK 

 

GOLD 

3ASH - 96.15% 

SILVER 

4PD - 92.59% 

BRONZE 

2GS - 92.00% 

Congratulations to these three forms for achieving 

the top attendance this week! - 3ASH will receive 

early lunch passes. 

Upcoming dates 

24-25/04/2018: 

Art GCSE Exams 

26/04/2018: 

Junior Maths Challenge 

26-27/04/2018: 

Art GCSE Moderation 

26/04/2018: 

Y10 Parents Evening 

27+30/04/2018: 

Y11 GCSE Prod Design 

Practical Exam 

30/04/2018: 

MFL Speaking Tests 

07/05/2018: 

Bank Holiday 

08-09/05/2018: 

Music Moderation 

9-10/05/2018: 

Y11 Art Moderation 

10/05/2018: 

Y8 MACK Study Skills Evening 

11-12/05/2018: 

Y10 DofE Practice Expedition 

14-25/05/2018: 

GCSE Exams/Lunchtime 

Changes 

17/05/2018: 

Parent Voice Meeting 

28/05-1/06/2018 

Half Term 

PREFECT REPORT 

Hello, this is the first time we, as prefects, have spoken to our community but it is to become 

a regular slot. We hope that if you have any queries or issues that we as a school are  

approachable enough for you to speak to us.  

We, as the new Head Girls of Corinth and Olympia, are constantly thinking of new ways to 

ensure the voices of students are heard. We are already a part of Student Voice and through 

this we have been able to: 

Sample and appraise the canteen food 

Look at action plans for successful learning 

and many more things, which we will feedback in this newsletter 

Through our skills, we can positively affect our students’ wellbeing and happiness in their 

education  

journey. 

We hope we have provided a shift transition from the previous prefects and uphold high 

standards. We will continue to provide our services to improve Stopsley High School. 

Cerys Wrigley and Chelsea Tiso 

CONTACT US: 

Telephone: (01582) 870900  Email: admin@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk 

Twitter: 

@stopsleyhighsch 

We want to hear from YOU! - Next parent voice 17/05/2018 at 6pm. 

Parentview - https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 
Parent View gives you the chance to tell Ofsted what you think about your child’s school, from the quality of teaching to dealing with 

bullying and poor behaviour. The survey can be completed at any time; you don’t have to wait until the school is being inspected. 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

